

The Iver Village Junior School

Headteacher: Miss J. Digweed Deputy Head: Mr P. Clifford

High Street, Iver, Bucks, SL0 9QA Telephone: 01753 653059 Twitter: @ivjs_bucks

Email: office@ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk

12th January 2017,

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Echoes Seven Concert

Daffodil Class have been selected to take part in an Echoes Seven Music event at the Royal Albert Hall on Monday 20th March 2017. They will be singing and playing the drums in the Echoes Concert alongside other children from schools throughout Buckinghamshire. The concert will start at 7pm with parents welcome to attend; we will send details of how to buy tickets closer to the time.

Children will take part in both the concert on the night and a full group rehearsal at Kings Church in Amersham on Wednesday 1st March. This will be a full school day (back for 3.15pm). Further rehearsals will take place in during music lessons and during lunch breaks. This is an amazing opportunity for the children but it will need their commitment! Please only give permission if your child is fully committed to taking part in all the rehearsals.

On the day of the concert, children will arrive at the Royal Albert Hall at 10.30am for the last full group rehearsal and stay till the event ends at approximately 9pm. After the event, the children will board the coach back to Iver Village Junior School where they can be picked up outside the school gates by parents. There will be no charge for the cost of the coaches.

If your child would like to take part in this fantastic event, please sign the form below and return it to school by Friday 3rd February 2017 so we can start practising as soon as possible!

Yours sincerely,

Miss	ς	Ma	nni
141122	J	ivia	

Echoes Seven Concert

I give my permission for r	my child to attend the rehearsal a	and concert for the Echoes Seven Performan	ce.
Child's Name:			
Signed:	(2)	Date:	
	(Parent/Guardian)		



